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THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: August 18, 2016
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958

STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO ON EARTHQUAKES IN JAPAN
 
“The thoughts of all New Yorkers are with the people of Japan. The series of earthquakes that struck Kumamoto province has resulted in a tragic loss of life and injury, as well as displaced over 100,000 people from their homes. Our deepest sympathy is with all those impacted by this tragedy.”
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